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Henning Kallweit <dattenberg@gmaihcom>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:51 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail forex

Dear Sir or Madam,
the proposed new regulation would be a real blow to small traders and drive them out of the U.S. Please
do not pass the new obstacle to small traders trying to make a living in these bad times.
Thanks,
Henk Kallweit
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